



 John Fisher Stakeholder Committee Minutes

 March 29th, 2017
2:00 pm 
Teleconference

Committee Members: Steve Shaw (Chair), Mohammed Al-Gailani, Sherry Pike, Marlene Harroun, Mariam Roghani, Kam Ma, Jackie Chan, Mark Gallow, Maria Cristina Cuervo, Tanya Razek, Keith McLean

Regrets: Leila Girdhar-Hill, Cindy Fraiser, Rebecca O, Julia Norman, Hasan Abuyusuf

1. Update – Status and next stages of work – KG Group
The tiebacks, shoring and excavation work is complete The crane was delivered on March 24, 2018 without incident. The next phase of the project is the concrete work which is expected to take approximately 1 year to complete.
K. Ma inquired if the cement trucks will follow the same process as when the soil was removed. M. Gallow indicated that yes the same process would be followed.
K. Ma also asked about the pouring of the concrete and if it had to be continuous? M. Gallow confirmed that if they were in the middle of a concrete pour that the pour would have to continue until it was complete even if the time was past 7:00 p.m. T. Razek asked if this would be an exception to the regular work and M. Gallow confirmed that it was not really an exception but is accepted by the City for concrete work if they have to go past the 7:00 p.m. timeline.
M. Al-Gailani asked if the crane would have to be moved and if so would the road have to be closed each time the crane was moved? M. Gallow confirmed that the crane would have to be moved but that the road would not have to be closed.
MC. Cuervo asked how high the crane was sitting now? J. Chan was not sure of the exact height at this time.
ACTION: J. Chan to find out the height of the crane in its current position (as of March 29th).
2. Update - Key issues identified through KG website – KG Group
No issues have been reported. 
KG Group received one email that was for an inquiry on the condo building. They person inquiring was looking for floor plans.
3. Update - Key issues identified through TDSB email address - TDSB
No issues have been reported.
4. Future Meeting Dates - ALL
The next meeting will be held on April 23, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the library or via teleconference if no new agenda items are submitted.




